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90th International
Convention in Hawaii

Above: Governor Glenn extends a good
luck handshake to PG Governor Tom
before his speech. Far left: Past Trustee
Jack Harten and PG Dutch Craumer offer
their support and best wishes.

The New York Delegation was gyrating in
their seats (and not from a new form of
the hula) waiting for the votes to be
counted. It was a very exciting time!

Photo right: New York District Governor
Designate David Rothman and First Lady
Debra Fuchs get ready to assume their
responsibilities for the upcoming year.
Plans are underway for some exciting
events as we “serve the children of the
world.”

Over 200 delegates, Kiwanians and guests from throughout New York State gathered in
Hawaii, the site of the 90th Kiwanis International Convention. Excitement filled the air
for New Yorkers, as the plan unfolded to elect PG Tom DeJulio 2005-06 Kiwanis
International Trustee. Enjoy the photos commemorating a wonderful convention.


